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Tree of Life Lutheran Church has been chosen as the site for the concert. This venue was
chosen over Theater Harrisburg (TH) because of the quality of the internet connection. The
internet connection at TH cannot support what we are doing.

Chris has reached out to Tree of Life to confirm and work out details. If they will not allow us to
use the space for in person rehearsals the week before the concert, we may be using TH.

Dan Snyder, Joey Randazzo, Steve, Joseph and Chris have been meeting to work on
technical details. Another meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 20.

The chorus will wear black pants and brightly colored polo shirts.



